
Dear Parents/Carers,

We can hardly believe we are nearly at the end of this school year and we wanted to let you know what we
have planned for the last few weeks. It has been another difficult year and our attempts to visit ‘We the
Curious’ were scuppered by both the pandemic and a fire at the venue!

We really hope we can make this term as enjoyable and exciting as possible for the children and so we have
created a fun-filled timetable for this final term.

The following events will be taking place:

Thursday 16th June Outdoor Activity Day  - PE Kit needed

Friday 17th June PTA Mufti Day

Wednesday 22nd - Friday 24th June Residential Camp

Friday 1st July Sports Day (afternoon) - PE Kit needed

Tuesday 5th July Trip to SS Great Britain

Wednesday 6th July 'Day to Create' art and drama activities

Thursday 7th July Shuffle Up Day

Tuesday 12th July Shuffle Up Morning

Wednesday 13th July Walk to Radstock Park for ice creams and play (am)



Wednesday 20th July Year 6 performances of Annie (9:45am & 1:45pm) - letter
to follow

Wednesday 20th July Year 6 celebration picnic (parents invited)  - letter to follow

Thursday 21st July Year 6 Leavers assembly (9:15am) - letter to follow

Wednesday afternoons (Year 5 only) will be forest school sessions – Year 6s will of course be rehearsing,
prop making, singing, dancing and preparing in every way for their spectacular forthcoming production of
Annie!

For some of the events above, more information and letters will follow nearer the time.

Please could we ask at this time for our Year 6 Parents/Carers to email the office with a photograph or two of
their child’s first day at school (even if that school was not Midsomer Norton Primary).

We hope that your child will have a wonderful term and end the year on a high! We look forward to seeing
you at some of these events.

Many thanks

The Year 5/6 Team


